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       25th September 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have now completed three weeks in school. The children and young people have adapted 

impressively well to a hugely different way of working and I would like to thank them for their good 

humour, kindness and support. 

We are looking forward to welcoming our sixth form back on Monday. A separate letter has been sent 

by Ms Davies to all sixth form families. 

Later in the week we will welcome our group of year 11 pupils who have also been self-isolating. 

When a year group or a defined class need to self-isolate, teaching will be via Zoom. When children 

are self-isolating whilst their year group or class are still in school work will be set via Class Charts. 

After half term we will are planning to move the setting of this work onto MS Teams. 

Can I please remind you of the email that should be used to report a positive COVID19 case only    

positivecovid@fulford.york.sch.uk 

Please provide a telephone contact number.  

If your child has covid19 symptoms, a continuous new cough or a high temperature or loss/change in 

normal sense of smell or taste please follow the government guidelines 

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus  book a test for the person with symptoms, isolate your household 

and inform school. 

The school need the following information:  

 The date symptoms commenced for the person who is symptomatic 

 What the symptoms are.  

 The date of the test  
 

Please let us know the result of the test, even if it was negative.  
 

This can be completed by email using office@fulford.york.sch.uk or by calling the absence line (01904 

633300)  

Now we are three weeks into our return to school it would be really helpful if you would sit with your 

son or daughter and complete the following survey. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/S6TK95B 

I wish you an enjoyable weekend. 

Yours sincerely 

    
Steve Lewis 

Head Teacher 
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